
Spelling and Grammar Homework – 27.01.17 
This week we have been learning about co-ordinating and subordinating conjunctions. Please 
check your child’s book bags for their home learning.  
 

 
 

Maths 
Please continue to work on your child’s targets with them – it really does make a difference.   
 

Reading 
Remember to read with your child and record their progress in their Reading Record.  


